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April 2023 

 
 
 
Letter of Confirmation for PFAS in Sasol products   
  
  
Dear customer,  
  
We hereby confirm that, based on our knowledge of the manufacturing processes as well as 

the raw materials, Sasol’s products are not expected to contain Per- and polyfluoroalkyl sub-

stances (PFAS). PFAS are not intentionally added during our manufacturing processes. There-

fore, a test to determine their presence is not conducted. That said, since many PFAS materials 

are commonly used in industrial process equipment, we cannot preclude the possibility of 

PFAS traces being unintentionally present from manufacturing and process equipment.  

 

Please also note that by this declaration we do not assume any liability additional to the liabilities 

stipulated in the sales contract or our general business conditions. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Sasol Chemicals GmbH 
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